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  Wednesday 25th June 2025 

 

This week, all classes visited the WonderDome. Some students were 

given a sensory experience where they saw what it would be like to 

enter space and other students learned information about the moon, our 

planets and what they look like. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed this 

experience and it was wonderful to see lots of smiles throughout        

 

 


